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Please oppose this bill to require voting in person only. It is so convenient to vote by 

mail and is one of the many advantages of living in Oregon. As a busy working parent 

of small children, I am able to research my candidates at home when the kids are in 

bed and vote informed and efficiently. I also don’t have to miss a day of school and 

find childcare when schools are closed to open for voting booths, as I did in 

Maryland. There is no substantial evidence that shows voting by mail causes any 

fraud in the voting system. Voting by mail is the best! Please keep it!  


